
 

Uniform Purchasing 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Due to updates with the departments COVID restrictions, we can only permit one parent 
per child on site for school uniform purchasing. The uniform shop will only be open for 
Kindergarten orientation groups. Parents can enter via the front gate on O’Connell Street 
and proceed to the front office to complete the COVID safety sign in. The office staff will 
then direct you to the uniform shop located next to the canteen. To ensure we maintain 
social distancing when onsite, please come to buy your child’s school uniform during the 
allocated days and time for their coloured group. 

 

Coloured Orientation Group Uniform Shop Opening Time 

Green Group Monday, 23rd November 2020 

9:30-10:30 am 

Blue Group Monday, 30th November 2020 

9:30-10:30 am 

Yellow Group Wednesday, 2nd December 2020 

9:30-10:30 am 

 

 
To comply with Departmental policy, there is little flexibility about opening times for the 
uniform shop. Once you have completed your purchases, please leave promptly via the 
school office. If you cannot come in during your allocated time, the uniform shop will be 
open prior to the first day of school in January 2021. 
 

Jodi Harris         Renee Farnham 

Relieving Principal        Relieving Assistant Principal 

 


